
 
 
 

Victims of Heating and Air Conditioner Scams? 
Meet with lawyers to learn about your rights and legal recourse 

 
 
Have you been approached by salespeople at your home and duped into entering 
leasing agreements for your heating or cooling systems, then discovered an additional 
charge on your Enbridge bills?  
 
Come to the meeting on April 30, 2015, to speak with lawyers Sam Marr and Anna 
Wong about your rights and options for seeking legal redress. 
 
Date: April 30, 2015 
Time: 6:00 – 7:30 pm 
Place: 4002 Sheppard Avenue East Suite 501, Room 35 and 36 (CICS LINC Centre) 
 
Bring with you to the meeting any documents you received from the salespeople, the 
lease agreements, your before and after Enbridge bills, and any other documents 
relevant to the case. 
 
Sam Marr and Anna Wong are lawyers practising civil litigation at Landy Marr Kats LLP 
in Toronto. They have extensive experience in consumer class actions, mass torts, 
contract disputes and negligence claims, among other types of matters. Anna speaks 
Mandarin and Cantonese. You can learn more about them and the firm at: 
http://www.thetorontolawyers.ca.  
 
Disclaimer: The meeting is intended to provide only general information, and not 
individualized legal advice. There is no solicitor-client relationship between you and 
Landy Marr Kats LLP, or its lawyers, unless and until you have formally retained the 
firm as confirmed by a retainer letter. Neither Landy Marr Kats LLP nor its lawyers will 
be liable to you from your use of the information presented. 
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